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I am writing in support of constitutional carry. Based on history and research, we have enough 

information, that proves that required gun training, doesn't make society any safer. Based on that alone, 

I think every Ohio citizen,that is not prohibit by law, should be able to carry a gun,without getting 

permission from the government.  

 


